
Television and Media in Dorms
ES_SS_DO_60
Responsible Officer
Marc Cutrell
Responsible Office
Student Services
Approving Body
Board of Trustees
Approval Date
2018-05
Last Revision
2018-05
Re-evaluation Date
2020
Departmental Impact
Student Services

Policy Statement

TVs are permitted in students’ room to be used with gaming systems and for movie viewing only.

Policy Procedures

Students are expected to follow the TV/Movie/Media policies set forth in the student handbook as they consider movies and games.
Cable services are not available in the single student residence halls.
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